
Operation Lamp – Greater Manchester Police (GMP 
 

1. Total claimed by GMP in costs and expenses up to and including 30 November 2013 
2. Total budgeted in current 2013-2014 financial year for Operation Lamp 
3. Total budgeted in next financial year 2014-2015 for Operation Lamp 

 
I can provide the following information: 
 

1. No costs or expenses were claimed by GMP up to and including 30 November 2013. 
2. The budget for 2013-2014 was set before the agreement for Greater Manchester 

Police to conduct an external investigation had been finalised.  As such, no provision 
had been made in the 2013-2014 budget.   Please note, however, that work is 
presently underway to prepare an estimated outturn for 2013-2014.  The only 
agreed reimbursement is for travel and associated costs.  Therefore the need to 
profile this level of expenditure in our budget was, and remains, very low. 

3. The budget for 2014-2015 has not yet been set – work is currently underway to 
prepare this.  No information is held in relation to a planned budget for Operation 
Lamp for 2014-2015 at this point in time. 

 


